
The San Bernardino County Department of Behavioral Health (DBH) has brought on
Health Management Associates (HMA) to assess the behavioral health needs and

community planning process to better understand the strengths, needs, and barriers
of the local behavioral health system, as well as opportunities for improvement.

 We are asking community members, consumers, and providers of behavioral
health services to provide input and feedback. 

        
       

   

W E  E N V I S I O N  A C O U N T Y  W H E R E  AL L  P E R S O N S  H AV E  T H E  O P P O R T U N I T Y  T O  E N J O Y
O P T I M U M  W E L L N E S S ,  W H E T H E R  T H E Y  H AV E  E X P E R I E N C E D  M E N T AL  I L L N E S S  O R

S U B S T AN C E  U S E  D I S O R D E R S .

If you choose to participate, the survey will take
approximately 10 – 15 minutes to complete.

DEADLINE:

To complete the survey, please scan the QR code or visit  us at
http:/ / t inyurl.com/bdd82aj3

HOW TO PARTICIPATE:

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!  
Complete this survey to participate in the process of improving health care

outcomes for you and our community.

The deadline to complete the survey is Sunday,
April 7, 2024. Should you have any questions,
please email Charles Robbins,
crobbins@healthmanagement.com


